
Luckey Site Cleanup
Formerly Utilized Sites remedial Action Program  Luckey, Ohio

2025 Data through
  May
22 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Buffalo District is excavating soils contaminated with beryllium, 
radium-226, thorium-230, uranium-234, uranium-238, and lead from the Luckey, Ohio, site under the 
Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program (FUSRAP). The Corps of Engineers’ highest 
priority during cleanup activities at the site is to be protective of human health and the environment, 
ensure that work is conducted in a safe and efficient manner, and prevent the spread of 
contamination. The information below summarizes the cumulative progress made from April 16, 
2018, through May 22, 2025. A total of 3,545 samples were analyzed for gross alpha, gross beta, 
Be, and Pb at our 8 fixed perimeter air monitoring locations. None of these samples have had any 
regulatory limit exceedances.

Phone: 1-800-833-6390 (Option 4) 
Email: fusrap@usace.army.mil 
Web: https://www.lrd.usace.army.mil/Mission/Projects/Article/3613204/luckey-site/ 
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